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TO: All National Spiritual Assemblies DATE:  8 November 2015 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

MESSAGE: 

We joyfully announce the forthcoming dedication of the last of the continental Ma!sh"riqu’l-

A!dh"kárs, to be held, in conjunction with a brief conference, in Santiago, Chile, from 13 to 

16 October 2016.  Ms. Alison Milston, member of the International Teaching Centre, will 

represent the Universal House of Justice on this occasion, joining the company of the friends 

from throughout Latin America and diverse regions of the world. 

 

Details concerning the inaugural events and the registration of participants will be provided 

by the National Spiritual Assembly of Chile. 
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